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Minnesota: Tax Agreement Reportedly Reached 

In case you have missed it, legislators in Minnesota have spent the last several days 
in conference committee trying to reach agreement on an omnibus tax package. 
It has recently been reported that an agreement has been reached on revenue raising 
provisions, at least in principle. While the agreement includes individual income tax 
relief and other measure, it also includes revenues raisers for corporations. However, 
the final agreement does not include the adoption of worldwide combined reporting, 
which was included in earlier iterations of the bills until the Senate pulled its support. 
Currently, 100 percent of the gross GILTI amount is excluded in computing Minnesota 
taxable income and an addition is required for the amount of any special deduction 
allowed under IRC section 250. Under the agreement, GILTI would be included in 
the tax base with 50 percent dividends received deduction. There would be no 
IRC section 250 deduction allowed. The agreement would also reduce the dividends 
received deduction for dividends received from domestic subsidiaries to 50 percent 
or 40 percent, depending on the ownership percentage. Currently, the amount of 
the Minnesota NOL deduction “must not exceed 80 percent of taxable net income 
in a single taxable year.” If the agreement is enacted, NOL carryovers in a given year 
could not exceed 70 percent of taxable income and unused amounts could be carried 
forward for 15 years. Finally, the agreement provides for a new 1 percent tax on all net 
investment income (interest, dividends, annuities, royalties and other gains not derived 
from a trade or business, but excluding gains from agricultural land sales) of individuals, 
estates, and trusts over $1 million. The agreement as a whole is projected to increase 
receipts by about $1 billion in the FY 2023-2025 biennium. Please stay tuned to TWIST 
for future updates on the Minnesota omnibus bill.
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For more news and insights on tax developments, follow KPMG’s U.S. Tax practice on Twitter – @KPMGUS_Tax.

The following information is not intended to be “written advice concerning one 
or more federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of 
Treasury Department Circular 230.

The information contained herein is of a general nature and based on authorities 
that are subject to change. Applicability of the information to specific situations 
should be determined through consultation with your tax adviser.

© 2023 KPMG LLP, a Delaware limited liability partnership and a member firm of the KPMG global 
organization of independent member firms affiliated with KPMG International Limited, a private 
English company limited by guarantee. All rights reserved. NDP418010-1T

https://tax.kpmg.us/events/podcasts/twist/2023/twist-052223.html
https://twitter.com/kpmg_us
http://www.linkedin.com/company/kpmg-us
https://www.facebook.com/KPMGUS/
http://www.youtube.com/user/KPMGMediaChannel
https://instagram.com/kpmgus
http://kpmg.com/socialmedia
https://twitter.com/kpmgus_tax

